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The Work Session of the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Farmingdale 

was held at Village Hall, 361 Main Street, Farmingdale, New York on Monday, March 2, 2020 
at 7:00 p.m. 
  

Present: Mayor Ralph Ekstrand 
                        Deputy Mayor William Barrett 
                        Trustee Cheryl Parisi 
                        Trustee Walter Priestley 
                        Trustee Anthony Addeo 
                        Administrator Brian Harty 
                        Deputy Clerk Barbara Kelly 

                                    Attorney Claudio DeBellis  
                         DPW Superintendent Andrew Fisch 

                        Building Superintendent Stephen Fellman 

Mayor Ekstrand opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

The following topics were discussed: 

• Add resolution for lighting in Parking Lot #4. 

• Regularly scheduled business items:  

o One change to minutes. 

• Tonight’s public hearings/Hearings to be scheduled: 

• Fire Department 

• Building Department: 

o H2M will be monitoring drainage at 20 Merritts Road and will conceptualize 
plans for the north wall. 

• Highway Department: 

o Pole at Moby Way has to be replaced 

o Sign has been installed at Gerngras Park to recognize the work Eagle Scout did in 
the park 

o Pothole repair is ongoing 

o Multicultural Day May 31 – Trustee Parisi has requested assistance from Matt 
Kilbridge and Russ Castrogiovanni with the sound system. 

o Benches for dedication are available in the following locations: 
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 3 in Gerngras Park 

 1 in front of Charlotte’s 

 2 at Parking Lot 7 

 1 in front of The Chocolate Duck 

• Water Department: 

o 330 Conklin St. – RPZ issue – Administrator Harty, Superintendent Fisch and 
Superintendent Gerhardt will investigate 

o Curb box repair done on Hallock St. 

• Code Department 

• Other: 

o Administrator Harty will contact Hardscrabble Realty regarding 141 Division St. 

o Coronavirus information will be given to staff and will be posted. 

o Main Street suggestions from Nassau County PD to be emailed to merchants. 

o Farmingdale Community Summit to be held March 19. 

 There being no further work session business, the Board adjourned to the regular meeting 
at 8:00 p.m. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Brian Harty – Village Administrator 


